
We’ve	made	it	through	Week	1	of	school	closure.	We	hope	you	all	are	well!		

Remote	learning	for	students	
Little	Miami	teachers	and	administrators	have	been	working	on	a	plan	to	send	
remote	learning	opportunities	to	students	using	Schoology,	email,	and	other	
classroom	specific	electronic	communication.	Beginning	Monday,	March	23,	
teachers	will	be	communicating	optional	learning	opportunities	for	all	grades.	

Please	contact	your	building	principal	if	you	do	not	have	internet	access	or	an	
electronic	device	for	school	work	so	that	we	can	provide	you	with	hard	copies	of	
learning	materials.	Additional	resources,	including	a	few	printables,	are	available	
at	LittleMiamiSchools.com/Resources.	Log-in	links	for	Schoology	and	
ProgressBook	are	posted	right	on	our	homepage.	

Little	Miami	is	also	developing	a	technology	customer	support	system	to	help	
with	district-provided	devices	for	students	in	grades	7-12.	More	information	on	
this	will	be	coming.	Check	our	website	LittleMiamiSchools.com	regularly	for	
updates.		

Board	of	Education	to	live	stream	meeting	March	24	
The	Little	Miami	Board	of	Education	will	hold	an	abbreviated	version	of	its	
regular	monthly	meeting	on	Tuesday,	March	24	at	7	p.m.	at	central	office.	
Because	of	the	Governor’s	limitations	on	gatherings,	the	district	will	livestream	
the	meeting	on	Facebook	Live.	Individuals	not	required	to	be	at	the	meeting	are	
asked	to	view	the	livestream	from	home.	

Food	services	for	families	in	need	
Little	Miami	Food	Services	will	begin	serving	grab-and-go	meals	to	any	student	in	
need	beginning	Tuesday,	March	24.	

• Where:	Salem	Elementary	School,	605	Welch	Road,	Morrow,	at	the	car	rider	drop	
off	spot	at	rear	of	building	(View	map)	

• Time:	11	a.m.–	1	p.m.	daily	
• Menu:	Grab-and-go	cold	lunch	with	a	daily	sandwich	or	wrap	served	with	a	fruit	

serving,	baby	carrots	with	ranch	and	milk.	Offered	with	a	packed	breakfast	with	a	
fruit	serving,	100%	juice	and	milk	

• Who:	Available	to	any	student	

Other	meal	programs	
Joshua’s	Place	and	the	Panther	Backpack	program	will	host	another	food	pick-up	
for	families	in	need	on	Tuesday,	March	24,	4-7	p.m.	at	the	old	Fellowship	Baptist	
Church	building	at	the	corner	of	US	22-3	and	West	Road	in	Maineville.	Should	



families	need	further	assistance,	contact	feedpanthers@lmsdoh.org	or	call	(513)	
899-5166.		

Athletics	news	
Coach	Mike	Craig	steps	away	from	LM	Boys	Basketball	and	Brian	Lawhon	comes	
aboard	to	lead	the	program	

 


